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Dear FSIS: 

BCR Foods supports the petition from the NationalChicken Council regarding the postponementof the 
final rule codified 9CFR 441.10 until August 1, 2004. The reasons are obvious to the industry and 
again emphasizedto the Food Safely InspectionService. 

1) 	The protocol (log Number RW-0059-01) submitted by BCR Foods was not approved until August 
24,2001. Therefore less than 6 months of testing time before implementation of January 9,2002. 

2) We should verify the proper unavoidablemoisture levels as correlatedwith measurableSalmonella 
for at least 1 year to determinethe affect of; 

A) Seasonson processingconditions. 
8) Seasonson broiler salmonella levels as chilling conditionsare varied. 
C) Seasonalaffect on growing conditionsas relatedto Salmonella levels on broilers. 

3) 	 Correlation of moisture levels measured at the processing facility with those taken by USDNFSIS 
in the "maketplace"as describedin FSlS Notice22-01 of 6/29/01subsectionWll. 

4) 	 The additional time will ensure a smooth seamless transition of labelingwithout interruptionof flow 
of finished productsto consumers 

5) 	 Allow the industry to properly evaluate further processed products for retained moisture and 
appropriatelabeling. 

BCR Foods looks forwardedto a positive responsefrom FSlS in approving this petition. Pleasecontact 
us should you wequestions. 

4688 Hwy 80E 
Morton MS 39117 
800-821-9977 ext. 4217 
fax-601-732-2040 
pager 601-306-5952 
chenw@bcroQers com 
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